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Key Dates
● Thursday 15th 

June: Walk to 
school week

● Wednesday 21st 
June: Going to 
Work Day

● Thursday 22nd 
June: Class 
Photos

● Monday 19th - 
Friday 23rd June: 
Be Healthy Week

● Monday 19th 
June: Fun Run at 
Bartlett Park 
(Y1-Y5)

● Monday 19th 
June : EYFS Sports 
day (PM Event)

● Tuesday 27th 
June: Substance 
Abuse Parent 
Workshop

● Thursday 6th July: 
County Lines 
Parent Workshop

● Friday 21st July: 
Last day of the 
academic year - 
1:30pm finish & 
no clubs

Dear Parents & Carers,
 
Thank you to everyone who was able to attend the 
Phase 1 & Phase 2 Sports Day on Monday at Mile End 
Stadium. Despite the chillier than expected start, the 
children enjoyed a day of events competing in 3 
teams. We were so impressed with the children’s 
compassion, respect & collaboration throughout the 
day. They really did live the school values! Atera will 
be revealing the overall winners for the day during Be 
Healthy Week so watch this space! 

We are really looking forward to seeing you all at the 
Bygrove Summer Fair on Friday 30th June! Please 
come along for an exciting community event to 
celebrate the end of the academic year & to raise 
money for resources for the children. There will be the 
usual popular stalls & a few new additions! Please 
speak to Sharon if you would like to support on the 
day. 

Finally, I’d like to say a big well done to Reception for 
achieving 97.7% attendance this week which is just 
above our school target of 97%. Next week we hope 
to see more classes achieving over 97%. Every day in 
school really does count!

Best wishes & enjoy the sunny weekend, 

Fiona

http://www.bygrove.org.uk


Spaces for April 2023 until July 2023 are 
now available!

  To sign up, please log on to your ParentPay accounts. Each club 
space is offered on a first come, first served basis.

Please contact the School Office for help with ParentPay.

Monday

Club House Nursery - Y6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Music Production Years 2 - Y6 3:45 - 4:45 15 spaces remaining

Football Club Nursery - Y3 3:45 - 4:45 NO  spaces remaining

Tuesday

Club House Nursery - Y6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Multi-Sports Club Years 3 - Y6 3:45 - 4:45 10 spaces remaining

Wednesday

Club House Nursery - Y6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Football Club Years 4 - Y6 3:45 - 4:45 5 spaces remaining

Thursday

Club House Nursery - Y6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Cycling/Scooting Club Years 3 - 6 3:45 - 4:45 NO space remaining

Friday

Club House Nursery - Y6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Computing Club Years 3 - 6 3:45 - 4:45 5 spaces remaining

Volleyball Club Years 3 - 6 3:45 - 4:45 12 spaces remaining

After School Clubs - 
Spring 2023

Each club costs £15.00 
for the term. Breakfast 
club will cost £1.00 per 
day and Ad-Hoc Club 
House sessions will cost 
£1.50 per day.

If you would like to 
make any changes 
with the club you 
have purchased, 
please let the office 
know by Monday 16th 
January 2023.

Stars of the week

Rec: Jumana, Daris, 
Ella & Adam

Y1: Yaqub & Arafat

Y2: Zayd

Y4: Sanad & Allarah

Y5: Sulaiman

Y6: Sumanah

Dining Hall Helper of 
The Week:

Y4 - Maria - well done!



Times Tables!

This week Charlotte led a whole school assembly on 
times tables. The children reflected on why we learn 
them and how they can help & support us with our 

learning here at school but also life outside of school!

They explored different strategies for learning our times 
tables & had great fun watching some creative music 

videos based on the different times tables.

Here are the times tables your children should be 
exploring within their year groups:

Y1 - 2s,5s & 10s
Y2 - 2s, 3s, 4s, 5s & 10s

Y3 - 2s, 3s, 4s, 5s, 6s, 7s, 8s, 9s & 10s
Y4 - 2s, 3s, 4s, 5s, 6s, 7s, 8s, 9s, 10s, 11s & 12s
Y5 - 2s, 3s, 4s, 5s, 6s, 7s, 8s, 9s, 10s, 11s & 12s
Y6 - 2s, 3s, 4s, 5s, 6s, 7s, 8s, 9s, 10s, 11s & 12s

Check out some of our favourite times tables videos 
here!

https://youtu.be/9XzfQUXqiYY 
https://youtu.be/tdrk70Fhad8 
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Year 1
Year 1 have 

spent last half 
term growing 

their own plants. 
To help them 

track the 
changes they 
kept a plant 
diary. They 

recorded all the 
changes from 

starting as a tiny 
seed, to seeing 
shoots and then 
watching their 
plants blossom 

with all their 
leaves and 

petals.

Sensible 
Summer Uniform

As the weather gets 
warmer, please dress 
appropriately for the 

summer months. 
Remember to wear a 
hat, sun cream and 
bring a water bottle. 



Book Shed
The book shed is open! 

Once again we’ve been 
overwhelmed by the 

wonderful donations from 
children's book project. 
Please visit our pop up 

book shed with your child 
and choose a book for 

them to keep.

Year 2 
Based on their 

design ideas, Y2 
started making their 

moving pictures 
using a lever or a 
slider. Then they 

tested their 
mechanism: Does it 
move well? What 

would improve the 
movement? After 

that, they set about 
making their picture 
really eye-catching. 

Great work Y2!



Year 6
Here are some photos of 

Year 6s science 
experiment testing to see 
the effect of exercise on 

heart rate. During the 
lesson, they learnt that 

their pulse rate is an 
indicator of their heart 
rate. They located their 

pulse points and 
measured their resting 
heart rate. Then they 

completed some 
exercises and measured 

their heart rate again. 
After the experiment, 
they all reached the 

conclusion that exercise 
elevates your heart rate 

because it needs to 
pump oxygenated blood 

quicker around the 
body.



Reception News
Reception are reading the 

book Supertato this half-term. 
They have been learning a 

non-chronological report about 
Supertato as part of Talk for 

Writing. Watch this clip to see 
‘imitation’ in action!

youtu.be/ErCNTYBVmzk 

Year 3
The mini-scientists of Year 3 

began their new Living Things & 
their Habitats unit in science this 

week. We learnt about how 
organisms are classified into 4 
key groups (animals, plants, 

bacteria and fungi) and then 
broke animals down into further 

classifications (mammals, 
amphibians, reptiles, insects, 

birds and fish). Then, focusing on 
Insects, the children in groups 

had a go at organising this group 
in a variety of ways creating their 

own categories based on 
today’s learning. 

https://t.co/DUfO4Galax


Sports Day
The children had an amazing Sports Day on Monday. They took 

part in a variety of events including sprints, long jump and 
javelin throwing. The children competed in coloured teams & 
cheered each other along. Keep an eye out in the coming 

weeks to find out which colour team won overall!
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Places available!
Do you have or know someone with a child born between 

1st September 2019 - 31st August 2020?

Apply now via www.eadmissions.org.uk

They can start with us in September 2023

We also offer places to rising 3-year-olds to start nursery a 
term after turning 3 years old!

Please contact the school office on 020 7538 4925 or email 
admin@bygrove.org.uk

Click the link below for more information

Nursery admissions 2023

http://www.eadmissions.org.uk/
mailto:admin@bygrove.org.uk
https://www.towerhamlets.gov.uk/lgnl/education_and_learning/schools/school_admissions/nursery_school_admissions.aspx
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Hall Hire 

Price: £45 per hour
£50 deposit required at booking and only refundable after 

the event.

Availability: Most weekends and weekdays in the school 
holidays up until 10pm.

Car Park Space: 6 cars maximum.

8 double tables with benches attached and 40 chairs. 
Playground use up until 8pm.

No alcohol allowed.

Please let us know if you would like to hire out the hall for 
birthdays, Mehndi parties, family gatherings, Eid parties 

and other events.

Contact Christina Maynard to arrange a viewing via 
admin@bygrove.org.uk or call 0207 538 4925

mailto:admin@bygrove.org.uk

